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Judy Lundahl
532 Rt 12A
Surry, NH 93431

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I cannot imagine this proposed assault on our beautiful state is advantageous in any way to the New
Hampshire residents. We should be looking to use electrical lines which already exist such as the ones in
Vermont which VT has already suggested.
Please please reject the northern pass proposal.

Sincerely,
Judy Lundahl
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